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From the editor-in-chief1

Ladies and Gentlemen,
We’re happy and proud to present to you issue 3/2024 of our journal. It features 

diverse texts by contributing authors from six countries, from Europe (Poland, 
Kosovo, Hungary), the Middle East (UAE), and Asia (India, Vietnam). Each article 
offers a dogmatic-legal layer overlaying a range of universal problems of law – includ-
ing important axiological issues. This provides an opportunity for an unconstrained 
legal discussion across national borders and legal cultures. And it is something 
our readers find highly valuable. 

This issue marks the start of a discussion on regulatory sandboxes – and KU 
Professor Waldemar Hoff, PhD, would like to encourage you to join it. We do hope 
that you will be willing to send us your analyses regarding the matter. We will be 
happy to feature your submissions in the coming issues. 

 We would also like to encourage you to take part in yet another conference 
co-organised by “The Critique of Law”. This is the 3rd nationwide conference from 
the series “New Directions and Challenges in Legal Scientific Communication”, 
this time organised under the name: Specificity of Research in Juridical Science vs. 
Journal Scoring. The conference will be held on 28 October 2024 (Monday) from 
10:00 am to 3:20 pm on the MS Teams platform. In order to become a passive parti
cipant in the event, you’ll need to register using the online form available here: 
https://form.jotform.com/241582444318356. The programme is available at: https://
www.kozminski.edu.pl/pl/wydarzenia/iii-ogolnopolska-konferencja-z-cyklu 
-nowe-kierunki-i-wyzwania-w-prawniczej-komunikacji-naukowej. Modern legal 
scholarly communication is a matter definitely worth discussing, and the thoughts 
and opinions of our authors, reviewers, and readers are more than welcome. 

I hope you find the new issue of our journal interesting and enjoyable.
You are most welcome to submit your texts. 
Many thanks, as usual, to all the professors who review the submissions we receive. 

The review process involves the efforts of dozens of prominent scholars in the case 
of each issue. 

Jolanta Jabłońska-Bonca
Editor-in-Chief of “The Critique of Law” 

Warsaw, 18 July 2024 

1	 Translation of that article into English was financed under Agreement Nr RCN/SN/0331/2021/11 with 
funds from the Ministry of Education and Science, allocated to the “Rozwój czasopism naukowych” 
programme.
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